From: Arlie Nelson <vikings003@cox.net>

Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 8:15:56 PM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: ADUIT

Senator Peterson

This is in reference to the upcoming audit of the 2.1 million 2020 ballots. | am
asking that the 235,000 adjudicated ballots and 28,000 duplicate ballots be part of
the 2.1 million audit to make it a completely transparent and authentic audit. |
have heard that these ballots might be destroyed as soon as May 3. This cannot
happen. |1 do not want those irregular ballots destroyed because they need to be
part of this audit. Please allow Jovan Pulitzer to scan all of the ballots using the
Kinematic Artifacts Analysis.

Call 602-926-5874 & 602-926-4136. Demand inspection of Ballots
using "Kinematic artifacts analysis" - YouTube

Thank you.
Arlie Nelson

3799 N. 152nd Dr
Goodyear, AZ 85395
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